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(315) 448-0579
April 8,1997 ‘^^Ce/VED

Andrew Smi± and Frank LaSalle 
Chambers of Judge Roger J. Miner 
James T. Foley Courthouse 
445 Broadway
Albany, NY 12207-2928

UjGy:S.
ba^y new m

Dear Mr. Smith and Mr. LaSalle:

Thank you for the fine work you contributed to our chambers. My law clerks, with whom 
you dealt regularly, will be conveying their gratitude separately. I wanted you to hear from me 
that the help you gave us was deeply appreciated and very valuable.

Judge Miner certainly knows how the Northern District of New York has struggled 
because of many months of judicial vacancies. You helped us over a very tough spot and we are 
grateful. Should you again find yourselves miraculously with some time that you and the Judge 
agree can be donated in the interest of the greater good, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

J -
Rosemary S. Pooler
United States District Judge
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